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COMING ON MARCH 27: VACCINES FOR ALL LĀNA‘I RESIDENTS 
 
Watch for information in the next week or two about a free COVID-19 vaccination 
opportunity for all Lāna‘i residents (aged 16 years and above) via a drive-in clinic on 
March 27, 2021. 
 

 You must be a Lāna‘i resident to qualify 

 Wait for upcoming registration instructions: please DO NOT call your healthcare 
provider to register for this particular event at this time 

 No cost to you 
 

If you’ve already received your first dose of the vaccine, you’ll be contacted directly about 
when and where to get your second dose.  If you already have a vaccination appointment 
with a Lāna‘i healthcare agency, keep your appointment.  
 
Our rural community, older population, and lack of medical resources make Lāna‘i 
particularly vulnerable to the effects of COVID-19, but our vulnerabilities now present our 
residents with a huge opportunity to be one of the first communities to move forward.  
Let’s not miss this chance! 
 
WHY GET VACCINATED? 
 

 Lowers your odds of getting COVID-19 

 Protects household members and friends from becoming infected 

 Lowers your chances of becoming seriously ill or dying from COVID-19 

 Future possibility of traveling more freely 

 Future easing of social restrictions 

 Lāna‘i community “herd” immunity 

 The more people that are vaccinated, the sooner our quality of life improves 
 
If you’ve already been vaccinated, share your experience with family members, 
friends, co-workers, and on social media to encourage others to get the vaccine.   
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